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Applicants are advised that out of the four public universities, only 

the University of Malawi (UNIMA) currently has university entrance 

examinations (UEEs). As a part of the harmonisation of selection into 

public universities, the National Council for Higher Education (NCHE) 

has approached the UNIMA Council to do away with entrance 

examinations, especially considering that MANEB examinations have 

been conducted in a credible way in the past few years, but the 

UNIMA Council has not yet made a decision on that. Applicants will 

be advised when the UNIMA Council makes a decision on the UEEs. 


